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Weekly News – 8th June 2018  
 

Year 3 
 

We all had a relaxing and fun week off school and are 
ready to start the final half term of Year 3! 

In Maths, we practiced our times tables and continued 
learning how to use the grid method. We feel a lot more 
confident doing multiplications. 

This week in English, we recited a poem that we learnt at 
home. We gave each other feedback on what went 
well and how we can improve next time. 

We also started using the new behavior system this week 
and many of us have shown blue behavior and even 
got onto the diamond! 

Have a nice weekend everybody! 

The Year Three children  

Homework Reminder 

Maths:  

We would like the children to complete pages 23 and 24 in 
their Maths homework books. 

Spelling:  

Please learn week 7 spellings for a test on Thursday 14th June.  

Reading:  Please continue to listen to your child read and 
encourage them to write comments in their diaries.  

 

 

 

Date Reminder 

Friday 15th June 

Chessington Zoo Trip 

Saturday 16th June 

Summer Fair  

 
 

Announcements 
Please don’t forget to bring in a 
packed lunch for our trip to 
Chessington Zoo on Friday 15th 
June. 

Times tables practice will 
continue from next week, but 
due to our trip, will take place 
on Thursday 14th June. 

Bronze: 2x tables 

Silver: 3x tables 

Gold: 7x tables 

Ultimate: 12x tables 

The next badge test will be on 
Friday 29th June. 
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